NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

To Whom It May Concern:

A hearing before the City Council regarding a new ordinance will be held on the 315 day of
August 2020 at 1:00 p.m. at the Harpers Ferry City Hall in the city of Harpers Ferry, Iowa. The
purpose of the hearing will be to consider the repeal of existing City Code Chapter 160 and
substituting a new chapter entitled Flood Plain Management. The new draft of the ordinance
includes revisions recommended or required by the DNR,

Any person interested, should appear at the time and place indicated and be heard. You must
govern yourself accordingly.
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Published by the order of the City Council of Harpers Ferry, lowa dated this gg 5 dayof
August, 2020.
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Shefie Mathis, City Clerk

City of Harpers Ferry




